
OF MICE AND MEN SETTING ESSAY PLAN

In Of Mice and Men, Steinbeck uses the setting to explain the isolation the characters often feel. How does Steinbeck
present the character of George in Steinbeck's Of Mice and Men? How does Steinbeck present Curley's wife in the
novel, Of Mice and Men?.

It also, by the way, allowed Of Mice and Men to be adapted for the stage almost immediately after its
publication. Of Mice and Men is a novel about impairments, both literal and symbolic. Thus the novel is
structured, much like a play, into "scenes. And, indeed, Of Mice and Men features two men with a scheme - to
escape their lives of menial, temporary employment - that goes awry. Readers are introduced to the mens
dream of owning a plot of land there for the first time. Steinbeck critiques American capitalism fiercely
through his portrayal of the plight of these disadvantaged people. Their humanity is devalued and they survive
in a bleak home. It was supposed to be rich in money, work and prospects â€” a place where you could work
hard and fulfil the American dream of personal success. The appearance of Curley's wife, though, returns
these men to the direness of their social situation. Finally, Lennie accidentally kills Curley's wife in the barn at
the end of the story. They carry merely the basic necessities, and their life can be contained in the throwaway
boxes of a farm. George and Lennie camp there for the night prior to moving on to the ranch in the morning. It
is a primitive and functional abode. Curley's wife, the only major character who is not given an individual
name, is indeed an enigma. Not only does this way of structuring the novel give it a feeling of wholeness, it
also reinforces Steinbeck's central point about Lennie's incompatibility with the social world. In opening and
closing his novel in nature, Steinbeck is able to connect and compare the actions of his characters with the
natural world. Though it is well-established as required reading in thousands of high school districts
throughout the world, the book continues to attract controversy. Most obviously, the novel features frank
discussion of sexual matters - rape, prostitution, promiscuity - that has been targeted as possibly inappropriate
for a young audience. Finally, the appearance of Candy allows Steinbeck to stage a sort of socialist fantasy, in
which the downtrodden, disabled members of the farm contemplate a mild "uprising" of sorts. Talons are
reminiscent of birds and prey, and suggest the ripping of flesh. What does it reveal about George, Lennie, and
their relationship? Most of the men in the novel are impaired in some fundamental way, most often in terms of
their loneliness and isolation. The problems of the novel are intimately tied to the rhythms and frustrations of
the itinerant worker's life. Why does Steinbeck organize the novel in this way? That Crooks is forced to live in
the barn with the animals also demonstrates his society's view of African-Americans as subhuman, more fit to
dwell with the animals in the barn than in the bunk house with men during the time period. Each chapter of the
novel takes place in a single location, aside from a short walk at the beginning of Chapter One. Burns poem, in
which a field worker offers philosophical reflections after upsetting a mouse's nest, mirrors Steinbeck's work,
in which Lennie unintentionally destroys the lives of small, furry animals including, at the novel's opening, a
mouse, which is a clear wink at the Burns poem. Of course, Lennie is not a bear, however similar he may be to
one. This ritualistic recitation provides their work with meaning and purpose; by the end of the novel, though,
as the tragic current of the book proves irresistible, the story takes on a poignant quality. In the first chapters
of the book, she is simply awful - a flirtatious, provocative "tramp," to use Candy's word for her. While at the
beginning of the story the space represents hope in the American Dream, it comes to represent the shattering
of that hope as George must shoot Lennie there in order to protect him from Curley's wrath at the end of the
story. This violent expression also helps to emphasise the sense of unease. Instead, it was a home to social
misery and exclusion, especially for the migrant workers. Why did Steinbeck choose to put his work together
in this way? Steinbeck makes George and Lennie identical in terms of clothing, and opposites in terms of
clothing, and opposites in terms of intelligence. The scene that takes place in his room illustrates several
tendencies in the novel. The action is presented in only four settings at the riverbed, in the bunk house,
Crooks's room, and the barn which lends to the dramatic quality of the text. This dense layering of related plot
elements gives the plot an element of inevitability - as though fate has preordained the tragic events of the
book.


